
 

 

 

 

 

22nd February 2024  

 

Dear Year 5 Parents 

As part of our D.T. curriculum, the children will be designing, making and testing their own moon 

buggies. This project is linked to their science topic (space) and provides the children with an 

opportunity to create their own model, which will be powered by an electrical circuit. The children 

will have an opportunity to refine, change and tweak their buggies as they go along, before racing 

them in the hall at the end of term.  

If you would like your child to bring their moon buggy home at the end of term please make a 

payment of £2.50 on SCOpay by 26th March which will contribute towards the costs of the buggies. 

Kind regards 

Year 5 Team 

 

 

 

 


